
 
 
 
 

Vulcan County Regional Emergency Management Partnership 
August 31, 2020 

 
RE: COVID-19 Update 74 (RED text indicates web link & New Information in BLUE) 
 
 
Due to the evolving situation with infections at the Old Colony Seniors Facility, the Village of 
Carmangay Office and Public Works is currently closed while Alberta Health Services conducts 
contact tracing and subsequent testing to determine possible exposure to the COVID-19 virus.  The 
Village of Carmangay is working with AHS and will continue to follow their guidance.  Alberta Health 
will provide further information as to the outbreak on their website which will be referenced in all 
future Village communications. 
  
Core services such as water, wastewater, and solid waste will continue to be provided with no 
interruption in service, as our Continuity Plan is in place and functioning.   
  
Should you have any further immediate village needs please email cao@villageofcarma.com, or 
further information on COVID-19 https://www.alberta.ca/coronavirus-info-for-albertans 
 
  
We thank you for your patience as we work thru this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
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